
 
The Hematology/Oncology Pharmacy Association (HOPA) is a nonprofit professional 

organization formed in 2004 to help oncology and hematology pharmacy practitioners and their 

associates provide the best possible cancer care. HOPA supports research, conducts 

educational conferences to advance knowledge, encourages professional development and 

advocates for health policy issues that improve patient care.  

 

HOPA has more than 2,800 members* and includes oncology pharmacists, as well as 

pharmacy administrators, researchers, residents, interns and technicians specializing in 

hematology/oncology practice.  

 

Membership Numbers* 

Full Members - 2313 

Associate Members - 113 

Resident/Fellow (Trainee) - 322 

Student - 49 

Pharmacy Technician – 21 
*Numbers updated as of June 2018 

 

 

HOPA’s mission is to support pharmacy practitioners and promote and advance 

hematology/oncology pharmacy to optimize the care of individuals affected by cancer 

 

HOPA’s vision is that all individuals affected by cancer have a hematology/oncology pharmacist 

as an integral member of their care team. 

 
HOPA’s strategic plan reflects four core goal areas, the pillars of the association: Professional 
Development, Professional Resources and Tools, Research, and Advocacy. 
 
 
Important Dates: 

 HOPA Ahead 2019 (Annual Conference): April 3-5, 2019 in Fort Worth, TX 

 Practice Management: September 13-14, 2019 in Charlotte, North Carolina 
 
 
For more information, visit www.hoparx.org or contact HOPA’s Marketing Manager, Jeff Price, 
at 847.375.4717 or jprice@hoparx.org. 
 

 

http://www.hoparx.org/

